
 
 
Letter to the All-party Parliamentary Group (APPG) – 10th February 2023 
 
 
As Southend United Football Club's next appearance in the High Court to face a winding-up petition on 
Wednesday 1st March approaches, the Shrimpers Trust have written to the All Party Parliamentary Group 
(APPG) for Football about the current issues facing the club. 
 
 
The Trust would like to meet with the group urgently to discuss the club's plight as we eagerly-await the publishing of 
a Government white paper concerning the regulation of football within the country, and you can find a full copy of our 
letter to the APPG Chair, Mr Clive Betts MP, below. 
 

 


